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been fully implemented. However, the savings associated with those reductions have 
already been included in the 2011-13 DHS Legislatively Adopted Budget. 

 
 The list in total equates to $210-220 million in General Fund savings, the 10.5% 

target set by LFO. The entire list of reduction options would need to be taken in 
order for DHS to achieve the full savings target. 

 
 The list is currently focused on program reduction options. Additional reductions to 

program delivery infrastructure and administration are still under review by DHS 
and Oregon Health Authority leadership. 

 
Next Steps 
If you would like to offer comment on the proposed reduction options, please send your 
comments to gene.evans@state.or.us. Please send comments NO LATER than 12:00 
p.m., November 11, 2011. DHS Leadership will review and consider all comments prior 
to submitting the list to LFO on November 14, 2011. 
 
Conclusion 
These are difficult times for Oregonians and for our state. DHS takes very seriously its 
obligation to the people it serves, our partners in that service, and to the taxpayers of 
Oregon. Thank you in advance for your understanding with regard to the difficulty of this 
task and all it entails. Your feedback is invaluable to our ability to do the best work we can 
with the resources we have. 
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